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From: Erin Evans <emevans312@gmail.com>
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To: Jane Conway

Subject: SB 166
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To Whom It May Concern:

I strongly support the passing of SB 166. This Bill deals with the composition of the Board of Nursing and provides
critical updates, which | believe will ensure Board members and the Executive Administrator have the appropriate depth
of experience. The Board of Nursing makes key decisions with the mission of protecting the public. Having highly
qualified personnel involved with the Board is key to this process.

Sincerely,

Erin Evans, RN, MS

Board of Nursing member



